Winter Preparation Tips for Tenants

Dear Tenants,

As winter approaches, we want to ensure that you are fully prepared for the colder months ahead.
Please find below some essential tips to help you stay warm and cozy during the winter season:

1. Insulate Your Windows

Use weatherstripping or window film to seal any drafts and keep the heat in.

2. Maintain Your Heating System

Ensure that your heating system is serviced regularly and that filters are changed to maintain
efficiency.

3. Prepare for Snow

Keep a snow shovel handy and ensure you have salt or sand for icy walkways.

4. Check Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Detectors

Test your detectors and replace batteries if necessary to ensure your safety.

5. Seal Cracks and Gaps

Inspect your home for any cracks or gaps around doors and vents, filling them to prevent cold air
from entering.

We appreciate your cooperation in making your home winter-ready. If you have any questions or
need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Warm regards,

Your Property Management Team



